
September 24, 2020 

To the Residents of the 4600 & 4700 Blocks of Overhill Avenue 

Hello, this is the Village of Norridge calling to inform you that the next phase of 
the project is scheduled to continue Saturday, September 26th.    

The contractor will take advantage of the nice weather predicted and continue the 
project with the laying of the asphalt.  We ask that you do not park on the street 
Saturday from 7:00 A.M. – 5:00 P.M.  Please remember that you may park in your 
driveway, utilize the side streets or the Norridge Park District’s parking lot to park 
your cars.   

If you have any questions, please contact Joe Spain, Superintendent of Public 
Works directly at 708-453-0800 ext. 5318.   

Thank you and have a nice evening. 


